
Hathern Parish Council Response to Planning Application P/20/0576/2  - 55A Dovecote St, Hathern 

 

 

Hathern Parish Council wishes to bring to Charnwood Borough Council’s attention the actual 

situation that exists for the property known as 55A Dovecote St as this has impact on the planning 

process that this development should go through. When this development was first proposed via 

P/17/0766/2 Charnwood Planning asked via an email to the applicant on dated 3rd May that: 

• We require confirmation as to whether the conversion will be completely separate from 55 

Dovecote Street i.e. available to rent or sold separately 

The applicant responded : 

• yes I confirm that the proposal will not be separate. 

On that basis the planning process was duly followed. However now complete this new property, 

55A, is rented and occupied separately from No 55 and clearly has no connection with No 55. The 

Parish Council raised concerns with Planning about this at the time of the original application.  We 

would ask that Charnwood planning to now review this matter with some urgency. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Mrs M Spencer, Clerk to Hathern Parish Council 

 

 

 

 


